

Corporate Affairs Department Chief Executive Office

Tel: +353 1 4103833

+353 1 4103002

Email: reps@stjames.ie

12th May 2023

Deputy Paul McAuliffe

Dáil Éireann

Leinster House

Kildare Street

Dublin 2

Re: PQ ref 18243/23 – To ask the Minister for Health when visiting restrictions at St. James's Hospital in Dublin will be lifted, in particular the requirement to pre-book a visiting slot.

Dear Deputy McAuliffe,

The current arrangements for social visiting at St James's Hospital will remain in place.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Aisling Collins

Interim Chief Operations Officer





